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Meet the Governor                                               Martin Crowder - Parent 
Governor

My professional background is in sports development, working for local 
authorities and national governing bodies of sports and I currently work for a 
junior golf charity as the Head of Development.  Through a team operating 
across the UK, my role is to empower teachers and coaches to make golf fun, 
inclusive, inspiring, innovative, and enriching, which I believe are synonymous 
with the values of a child’s education here at The Grange school too.

Naturally I’m very passionate about health and physical activity and spend a 
lot of my own time either playing or volunteering in sport and I hope to be able 
to champion this in school and the broader impact this can have on pupils.

I have just joined the Board of Governors in 
February 2022 and look forward to being a 
representative parent going forward.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/talking-drugs-alcohol/children-and-drugs/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/talking-drugs-alcohol/children-and-drugs/


STAFF NEWS

Mrs Claire Bull has made the 
difficult decision to leave her 
position as a Year 6 Teacher.  

We wish her the 
very best of luck. 

Amanda Maclean will be 
leaving us on 

Friday 18th March 2022 
after 13 years of service.  

We wish her every success 
in her new role.

After 20 years, Carolyn Gaul will 
also be leaving us on 

Friday 18th March 2022.  
Again, we would all to wish her 
every success in her new role.

There will all be very missed by all the staff, 
children and parents



School Drop Off And Collection
We have received a number of reports from 

the public regarding inconsiderate and 
dangerous parking during drop off and 

collection times.

Please park sensibly and safely during these 
times.

Thank you! 



END OF SCHOOL PICK UP
In the event that someone other than 
named contacts are collecting your 

child, please inform the office no later 
than 2.30pm.  Thank you

BREAKFAST CLUB:
If you have any questions relating to the 

above, please email 
bc@thegrangeschooldaventry.net

KEEP THE DATE

Parents Evenings

Wednesday 30th March 2022

Thursday 21st April 2022

Wednesday 27th April 2022

IMPORTANT CHILDREN’S ABSENCE 
If you child is unable to attend School 

because they are unwell, please ensure you 
call the absence line on 01327 705785 and 

Press Option 1.
Please clearly state your Child’s Name, Class 
and the reason for their absence, please do 

not just say unwell. 
The phone line is open 24 hours a day. 

If we have not heard from you by 9.00am, 
and we are unaware of your child’s absence 
we will call all of your contact numbers until 

we are able to speak to someone. 
Thank you for your understanding and 

continued support.



RED NOSE DAY!

FRIDAY 18th MARCH

CHILDREN ARE INVITED TO WEAR MUFTI TO 
SCHOOL ON FRIDAY FOR A DONATION TO RED 

NOSE DAY.

Donations can be handed to your child’s class 
teacher. 

Thank you for your support. 



SPOTLIGHT ON SPECIAL NEEDS



FOOTBALL FITNESS EASTER 
HOLIDAY CAMP






